
From: Roberts, Andrew (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: AVISTA COAL ELECTRICITY GENERATION Reference Docket # UE-161036
Date: Friday, November 17, 2017 10:00:06 AM

 
 

From: Robert Kerr [mailto:kerrmagnolia1@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 10:51 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC) <PubInvolve@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: AVISTA COAL ELECTRICITY GENERATION Reference Docket # UE-161036
 
Dear Sir or Madame:
 
Reference Docket # UE-161036
 
May name is Robert Kerr M. D. I am a resident of Spokane and an Avista customers. In looking to the
future health of our planet and it’s ability to sustain both it’s human and non-human populations I
would endorse that the commission work with the Utility to phase out as soon as possible it’s coal
and other fossil fuel electrical sources and move as rapidly as possible to wind and solar and other
renewable electrical generation sources.
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert Kerr MD
4302 South Magnolia St.
Spokane, WA 99203
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